THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT TYLER

3900 UNIVERSITY BOULEVARD • TYLER, TX 75799

College of Business and Technology

February 5, 2018

Dear Student,

On behalf of the College of Business & Technology at The University of Texas at Tyler, I would like to extend to you sincere congratulations for making the President's Honor Roll for Fall 2017. In order to qualify for the President's Honor Roll at UT Tyler, a student must have completed, in one semester, 12 or more semester hours of undergraduate college-level credit with a grade of "A" in all courses. This is indeed a significant achievement. The faculty members in the College of Business & Technology join me in acknowledging your accomplishment and we wish you continued success in your academic endeavors.

Sincerely,

James R. Lumpkin, Dean

James R. Jempkin

F. M. and Fannie Burke Professor College of Business and Technology